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2017, to help with Utility 
Assistance.  They will also be 
taking applications for the 
Weatherization Program.

The location and time is at the 
Coke County Courthouse, 13 E. 
7th Street in Robert Lee,  from 
1:30 pm to 3:30 pm.

The San Angelo Area 
Foundation has approved the 
Restoring Bronte Foundation for 
participation in San Angelo 
Gives 2017.  This awesome 
giving campaign allows people 
to give small or large amounts to 
Restoring Bronte Foundation. 

San Angelo Gives is a 
powerful 24-hour online 
fundraising event hosted by the 
San Angelo Area Foundation 
that will unite communities 
around causes that matter.  San 
Angelo Gives is a great way to 
give community members the 
chance to find and support 
nonprofit organizations whose 
mission aligns with their 
passions.  All donations made on 
May 2nd through 
www.sanangelogives.org are 
eligible for amplification funds 
increasing each donation and 
can also help nonprofita win 
“Prize Money” that will be 
awarded throughout the day.

At midnight on May 2, 2017, 

Mountain Creek Golf  Course 
in Robert Lee will host an Early 
Bird Scramble on Saturday, 
March 18, at 9 am with a 
shotgun start.  It will be 3 person 
teams with 27 holes.

There will be a clean-up at the 
lake behind the park in Bronte 
beginning at 9 am on Saturday, 
March 18, 2017.  The water 
level is now low enough to 
expose trash around the lake.  
Volunteers need to bring a trash 
bag and gloves.

Robert Lee’s Bible Baptist 
Church will host a Beth Moore 
Bible study for women entitled 
“Entrusted” that will cover 2 
Timothy.  The group will meet 
at Bible Baptist Church on the 
second and fourth Saturday of  
the month for approximately 3 
months or 6 sessions.  The next 
session of  this bible study will 
begin at 10 am, Saturday, 
March 25, at the church.

Please contact Linda Fiore at 
325-656-1301 or Jami Casey at 

254-707-1247 for more 
information.
 or you may contact us on our 
facebook page or email us at 
biblebaptistchurch robertlee 
@yahoo.com.

Come enjoy the fun, laughs, 
food and fellowship at the next 
game night hosted by Robert 
Lee’s Bible Baptist Church. It is 
set for Saturday, March 25, 
starting at 6 pm at the church on 
Austin Street in Robert Lee.

Restoring Bronte Foundation 
will hold a Save the Park 
meeting on Thursday, March 
30, 2017, at 6 pm.  A location 
for the meeting will be 
announced.

The group is shooting for 
April 29 as the grand opening 
of  the new playground and the 
3rd annual Save the Park Fun 
Day is set for June 17, 2017.

The Concho Valley 
Community Action Agency will 
be in Coke County on April 5, 
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 Last week, these ducks were enjoying the lake behind the park in Bronte.  Fruit 
trees and even some wildflowers are blooming.  Does this mean spring is officially here?  Not according 
to the big mesquite trees!  Photo courtesy of  M. Lanty.

 The hand forged iron fencing at the Old Coke 
County Jail, conceived and funded by Charles and Joy Millican 
Blake, is close to a reality with the hanging of  the gates for the fence. 
Steve Clark, designer and welder (from left), Jeff  McCrea, 
preservationist and contractor for Old Jail projects, and Ryan Jones, 
top hand in the fencing project are busy with the project. 


